
USD 432 2024-25
Enrollment Projections & Nonresident Enrollment Capacity

Per K.S.A 72-3123, 72-3124, and 72-3126, before May 1st of each year, the superintendent of
schools or designee will develop and submit a recommendation to the board of education
declaring the projected enrollment and number of open seats available to nonresident
students. By June 1 of each year, the district will publish on its website, at a minimum, the
number of students expected to attend the district in the next school year and the number of
open seats available to nonresident students. Included in this report are recommended actions
the board of education is asked to take to fulfill such statutory requirements.

Nonresident Student Enrollment Capacity
USD 432 will have the capacity to accept nonresident students for the 2024-2025 school year.
Based on the projected enrollment and capacity to operate effectively, USD 432 will accept
nonresident students as outlined in the table below. Students living outside of the USD 432
boundary must formally apply for nonresident enrollment and use the application linked below
which will be available on or before June 1, 2024. The completed application must be received
by no later than June 30, 2024. Applications may also be picked up and returned to the USD 432
District Office at 1105 10th Street, Victoria 67671. All questions about nonresident enrollment
shall be directed to Kim Woolf, Superintendent, 785-735-9212 or kimberlywoolf@usd432.org

Nonresident Enrollment Application

https://www.kslegislature.org/li/s/statute/072_000_0000_chapter/072_031_0000_article/072_031_0023_section/072_031_0023_k.pdf
https://www.kslegislature.org/li/s/statute/072_000_0000_chapter/072_031_0000_article/072_031_0024_section/072_031_0024_k.pdf
https://www.kslegislature.org/li/s/statute/072_000_0000_chapter/072_031_0000_article/072_031_0026_section/072_031_0026_k.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vSzrbXGpYFy4tRXB8nEfAYBg4w6lf7qjARg-QpJ5JT4vDhFwoeRaJJCRr01lrYozg/pub



